Please see the attached letter from Healthcare Improvement Scotland regarding Independent Healthcare Services: an important message to all prescribers. Can you please distribute this letter to your Medical Director, Director of Nursing and Directors of Pharmacy networks?
 
If you require any additional information please contact Healthcare Improvement Scotland directly on his.ihcregulation@nhs.scot
 
Thanks and best wishes
Michelle
 
Michelle De Felice
PA to Simon Watson, Medical Director / Interim PA to Sybil Canavan, Director of Workforce
Healthcare Improvement Scotland
Medical Directorate
